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To the committee,
 
I am writing to object to the bill being presented to Parliament to allow abortion to 22 weeks for
 any reason and to 40 weeks with the consent of two doctors. 
This is an horrific way to treat mothers and their children.  In our civilised society we help
 women who may have an unplanned pregnancy by offering solutions other than termination
 and death.
Termination of a baby in utero to 40 weeks is atrocious and barbaric – we must offer these
 families better solutions, such as adoption.  Better for the child and better for the mother.
 
I urge you to reject this bill.
 
Veronica Laffy
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